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CONCERNING: 

Postponement of workshops in 2024 

1. At its 19th meeting (CoP19; Panama City, 2022), the Conference of the Parties adopted the 
following Decisions requesting the Secretariat to convene technical workshops: Decisions 19.135 
to 19.139 on Non-detriment findings for specimens of Appendix-II species taken from areas 
beyond national jurisdiction, Decisions 19.189 to 19.191 on Aquatic species listed in the CITES 
Appendices, and Decisions 19.237 & 19.238 on Marine ornamental fishes.  

2. In Notification to the Parties No. 2023/116 of 28 September 2023, the Secretariat published 
provisional dates and venues for these workshops. This Notification updates and replaces the 
previous Notification.   

3. The three technical workshops below will be postponed to a later date in 2024: 

Title Language 

Marine ornamental fishes English, French, Spanish 
Non-detriment findings for specimens of Appendix-II species taken 
from areas beyond national jurisdiction 

English, French, Spanish 

Aquatic species listed in the CITES Appendices English, French, Spanish 
 
4. The Secretariat will communicate new dates for the workshops as well as registration details and 

other practical information in subsequent Notifications to the Parties in due course. 

https://cites.org/eng/dec/index.php/44359
https://cites.org/eng/dec/index.php/44359
https://cites.org/eng/dec/index.php/44346
https://cites.org/eng/dec/index.php/44336
https://cites.org/sites/default/files/notifications/E-Notif-2023-116.pdf

